July 13, 2005
ARBOR VISTA HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING

JULY 11, 2005
MINUTES
DIRECTORS PRESENT:  Tim Olrick, JB Morrow, Kathleen Huizenga

DIRECTORS ABSENT:  Don Glassel
OTHERS PRESENT:  None
Meeting began on time at 6:30 PM.  Several topics were discussed as set forth below:
Association Insurance Policy Premium Increase

JB brought the insurance policy and statement for discussion.  The policy was put in place by a previous president.  JB questioned if we really needed any policy.   Tim suggested he take it for review by some experts.  The premium is being increased also and a review for competitive rates is in order anyway.  The bill also included the Treasurer’s Bond fee.
AV Yearly Assessment Dues
JB plans to mail out postcards to the residents who have still not paid the January, 2005 dues.  The Board discussed and agreed unanimously that any residents who had unpaid dues for two years would not be receiving the new directory.  The cost of the directory is paid for from the dues and is a benefit to the residents who have paid.  JB will advise residents on the postcard.  Residents who have not paid their dues in the current year and one year prior are not eligible to receive the updated directory.
Budget Review
JB distributed copies of the budget to date and we are a little over for the Easter party but should be able to compensate with reducing the cost for the fall party.

Other Items
Kathleen suggested the Board send a thank you letter to the Glaves for all their effort in securing an acceptable agreement for the Kennel noise.  Tim suggested a thank you card.  Kathleen will handle and sign for the Board.

Respectfully submitted:

Kathleen M. Huizenga, Secretary
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